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BLOGGING POLICY FOR EN 105, Sct. 26

For this course, you will be required to submit a number of assignments via a dedicated course blog, accessible through Blackboard.  This blog-work will constitute a significant portion of your final grade.  For that reason, it is recommended that you take as much care in writing your blog submissions as you would any other assignment for this class.

Purpose

Your blog for this class is a public and professional document.  Its primary function is to provide you with a means of submitting rapid responses to readings and showing how your work is progressing on key assignments.  You are welcome, however, to use the blog as a repository for interim work on various assignments for the course.  All blog submissions, however, MUST be directly and obviously related to the subject of this class—the credible writer.  This blog should not be used as a diary or a forum for discussion of unrelated or unduly inflammatory topics.  Students who violate this policy will be warned.  Students who violate this policy repeatedly will have their blogging privileges suspended and will be in danger of receiving a lower grade for the class.

Format for submitting blog assignments

Blog postings written in response to assignments listed on the syllabus should use the following naming convention:  “BA #1 [or “2,” “3,” as appropriate]: [TOPIC].”  This will help ensure that you receive due credit for all blog assignments.

Commentary

Your blog entries will be visible to both your instructor and your classmates.  You are encouraged (though not required) to read your classmates’ contributions and to submit constructive comments or questions as appropriate.  In keeping with the professional nature of this blog, however, all comments and questions must be on-topic, constructive, and civil in tone.  Again, students who violate this policy repeatedly will have their blogging privileges suspended and will be in danger of receiving a lower grade for the class.

Intellectual property

All writers produce their own writings against a backdrop of earlier works. You are encouraged to read the writing of your fellow students on this blog and use it to help you think about the nature of your own writing and research.  At their best, such blogs can help foster a writing community that encourages all participants to challenge themselves and work up to their potential.  That being said, it is vital that professional and ethical writers acknowledge key sources and influences with due diligence and to the best of their abilities—especially when the source or influence is a contemporary and a peer.  For this reason, you are required to document any contributions that other students may make to your research—whether the contribution is a source, a key fact, or a new insight into a complicated topic.  Questions about how or whether to credit a peer in any given situation should be brought to the attention of your instructor.

Happy blogging!

